
Thanks to the 'Royal Holloway Travel Award’, I was able to visit one of the most important earth science and 

engineering conference in the world. Which called Paris 2017 including SPE EUROPEC. 

In 2004, The Society of Petroleum Engineers (SPE) and EAGE jointly agreed to include SPE EUROPEC into the 

EAGE’s annual event. This co-operation resulted in a truly multi-disciplinary event providing a fully diverse range 

of geoscientific and reservoir engineering contributions. The SPE EUROPEC programme runs parallel to the 

EAGE Paris 2017 programme and will include several sessions during the main conference days (13-15 June) and 

two short courses on the days before and after the main conference days. 

That event was an amazing experience for me. In that conference, I had a chance to present part of my work for 

professionals from academia and industry. I also had brilliant opportunity to networking with institutions that are 

fund researchers in UK and Europe. My paper is right now available online and free access. I also attached its 

abstract here. 

 

 



 


